
 

 

 

22nd January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children in Quartz class have reached their Dojo target and are now due their well-

deserved reward morning. 

 

On Friday 31st January, the children are able to come dressed in whatever makes them 

comfortable (non-uniform, pjs). The children can also bring in a teddy if they wish. They have 

asked to make dens; please could they bring in a blanket. 

 

During the morning, we will make dens, use the ipads and watch a film whilst enjoying some 

yummy pizza!  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Barrett and Mrs Jowers 
 

 

 


